Application for Share the Plate Date





Date 



Please underline the name of the beneficiary for whom this application is being made:

IFC           Habitat for Humanity             Orange Justice United

What is the best date for your STP collection?  Please consider other circumstances that might affect your collection, i.e. the minister’s message topic, times when many members may be away, a well-publicized related community event.


Would other dates work? 


Who will be your Share the Plate Coordinator?  This person will be responsible for coordinating publicity (newsletter and bulletin announcements), education (tabling, bulletin board, bulletin insert, the Sunday service announcement), and other administrative tasks.

Please list this person’s contact information:

Telephone number   






E-mail address        








You may submit this application as an attachment by e-mail to stp@c3huu.org.

Nominations for Share the Plate are considered twice a year, once in the fall for collections in January through June; another in the spring for collections in July through December. Although your beneficiary is guaranteed a spot on the calendar, you must still submit a request for a date that is best for you and that names your coordinator.  Please refer to webpage for the specific due date.  
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